RESPONSE





QUESTION NO. CR-291





State the location of all CSW customer service centers.  Are any expected to close as a result of the merger?





RESPONSE NO. CR-291





CSW Customer Service Centers are located in:





CPL - Corpus Christi, Texas with an annex in Pharr, Texas


PSO - Tulsa, Oklahoma


SWEP - Shreveport, Louisiana





WTU does not have a Customer Service Center.  Calls are handled by employees in each of the area offices.  Abilene and San Angelo, because of call volume, do have Automated Call Distribution equipment (ACD).  In 1999. it is planned that all WTU calls will be handled by the Corpus Christi/Pharr Customer Service Center.  This is part of a pre-merger initiative.





The specific impact of the merger on Customer Service staffing and location of employees have not yet been determined and will not be determined until the transition team’s recommendations are made and the integration process is completed.
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